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President’s Message 

See you at the AGA Professional Development Training in 
New Orleans!  Hello AGA Dallas Chapter members. Thank you 
for continuing to be involved in the AGA Dallas Chapter and 
attending our bi-annual training events. The annual AGA 
National Professional Development Training (PDT) will be 
held on July 21 – 24, 2019, in New Orleans, LA, and offers up to 
25 continuing professional education credit hours. The 2020 
AGA National PDT will be held in Grapevine, Texas! 

   
The Chapter Executive Committee (CEC) is busy selecting new CEC 
members to serve in various roles for the 2019-2020 program year, which 
begins on July 1, 2019. 
 
We have the following positions available for AGA members to serve: 

● Chapter President-Elect; 
● Secretary; 
● Certified Government Financial Manager Program Director; and 
● Education Director. 

 
Position descriptions will be posted on our website in the coming weeks 
at  https://www.agacgfm.org/Chapters/Dallas-Chapter/Our-Chapter.aspx  . 
 
This is my last president’s message, as my term will end June 30. The 
current Chapter President-Elect John Rich will become the Chapter’s new 
president effective July 1. During this year, the Chapter has ensured that its 
filing is up-to-date with the Texas Comptroller Office and the Texas 
Secretary of State Office. On April 17, AGA National field representative 
Bobby Derrick and I visited accounting professors at the University of Texas 
at Dallas and Southern Methodist University about the advantages of 
working in government jobs and the free, one-year online AGA membership 
offered to current full-time college students. Additionally, I have met some 
wonderful financial professionals who are passionate about continuing to 
learn and who enjoy AGA. 
 
Thank you for allowing me to represent you and good luck to all of our AGA 
members. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Brandi Price 
AGA Dallas Chapter President 

 
 

Member Spotlight 

Welcome to our newest member!  
● Elaine Hardrick 

 
Join or renew today at  https://www.agacgfm.org/join . 

 

Upcoming Events 

Professional Development 
Training (24 CPEs) 
Date: July 21-24, 2019 
Location: New Orleans, LA or virtual 
Register online at:  
https://www.agacgfm.org/PDT 
Check out the PDT program at: 
https://s15.a2zinc.net/clients/aga/pdt2019/Pu
blic/Sessions.aspx?ID=1224&View=Sessions_s
ummary 

 

Chapter Executive Committee 

Brandi R. Price 
Chapter President 
 
Melinda J. DeCorte, CGFM, CPA 
Immediate Past President 
 
Eric Kipngeno Mutai, CGFM 
Treasurer 
 
John D. Rich, CGFM 
President-Elect and Secretary 
 
Shino Knowles 
Membership 
 
Joetta Obot Whitfield 
Meetings & Events 
 
Li-wen Chiang 
Webmaster 
 
Carla Flores 
Communications Director 
 
Are you interested in serving on the AGA 
Dallas Chapter Executive Committee in the 
2019-2020 program year? Please email AGA 
Dallas President Brandi Price at 
brandireneeprice@gmail.com .  
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